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The graduate program in Experimental Psychology at the Institute of psychology of the University of São Paulo (PPG PSE-IPUSP) publishes the opening of applications for the selection process for a grant associated with the National Program of Post-Doctorate/CAPES (PNPD/CAPES) 
http://www.capes.gov.br/bolsas/bolsas-no-pais/pnpd-capes.

Applications will be received by email (ppg.pse@usp.br), during the period from 7 February to 7 March 2020. On the 11 of March, the list of approved inscriptions will be disclosed on the site www.ip.usp.br/
Our program has four lines of research:
· Animal Behavior and Human Ethology
· Experimental analysis of behavior
· Sensation, Perception and Cognition 
· Theoretical and Methodological Problems of Psychological Research

The potential supervisor CVs can be consulted here:
http://www.ip.usp.br/portal/index.php?option=com_content&view=article&id=1453%3Adocentes&catid=191&Itemid=114&lang=pt

All questions can be adressed to Nicolas Châline (nchaline@usp.br), director of the program.


